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The Memorial Hall
Trust

The Memorial Hall Trust is once again taking

bookings for the use of the Hall. WSK Martial

Arts is conducting regular classes, ANZAC day

was observed at the War Memorial and local

groups like the Knitters and Quilters have

resumed regular meetings. 

With the TCFG, the trust is applying for a

Country Resilience Grant that will see an

upgrading of Kitchen facilities and add a

disabled toilet.

TALLONG

TCFG
After the postponement of Apple Day and the AGM in 2020, TCFG proposes to hold an AGM

in July and stage, a community-centred Apple Day event in spring. 

An additional sculpture is about to be installed in the Park depicting Deputy Surveyor James

Meehan commemorating his 1818 survey through Tallong lands. As well as improving Hall

facilities, the application submitted to the Country Resilience Grant scheme is to provide

funds to add a multipurpose gym to the Park and for the clearing and seeding of the Tourist

and Recreation Reserve. The TCFG has reached the second round of a Federal Volunteers

Grant scheme, giving TCFG technical support for record-keeping, communications, and

organization of events.

Additionally, the TCFG proposes through winter to hold social events like a Bubbles and

Brushes evening. To find out more, please contact the President – 04188648610. 

The group also aims to support local initiatives by listening to community concerns when it is

perceived that the public are negatively impacted by development proposals such as the

recent

Jerrara Power project by organizing community meetings and writing letters of support to

relevant government agencies.
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